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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 5 Summer 2024  

 Friday 17th May 2024 

 

School Meal Price 
Increase 

Unfortunately, due to 
the ongoing rise in 

prices, particularly food 
prices, Fresha, our 

catering company, have 
had to make the 

difficult decision to 
increase the price of a 

school meal by 10p. 
Therefore, after half 
term a meal will cost 

£2.55. 
 
  

Kidz Star Club 
Playworker Vacancy   

Hours: 13.75 per week – 
term time (7.45-9.00am 
and 3.15-4.45pm Mon-
Fri) Starting July 2024 - 
term time only. This is 

an exciting opportunity 
for someone special, 
who has a passion for 
providing high quality 
care and education, to 
join a fantastic team. 

For an application form 
please email: - 

pippinsnurserycrediton
@gmail.com 

Closing date - 24th May    
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

SATs Well done to all of our year six pupils who have been taking their KS2 SATs this week. The 
children have been brilliant, putting their best effort into each one of the tests and showing what 
great stamina they all have (even when some of them have been ill!).  
Regardless of the outcomes, we know that our children are so much more than a test – they are 
incredible young people who all have a vast array of skills and talents and I know they will all go 
on to do amazing things in their lives. We are so proud of them all. 
 
Bikeability Well done to all of our Year 
5 children who have completed level 1 
(and level 2 for some) of Bikeability this 
week. The children were very well 
behaved and have represented the 
school really well whilst out on the 
roads of Crediton. 
 

Chulmleigh Year 5 Taster Day 
Chulmleigh College are holding a Year Five Taster Day on Tuesday 25th June from 8:30am to 
3:00pm. If you would like your child to attend the day, then booking is essential. The booking 
system is now open and will close on Tuesday 4th June. Bookings can be made by following this 
link: Chulmleigh College - Home or visiting their website: https://www.chulmleigh.devon.sch.uk/  
 

Junior Netball Club for Year 3s Queen’s Netball Club has recently started a new Junior Netball 
Club in Crediton and they are now looking to invite Year 3 children to play. You 
can try it out before joining in September at the two taster sessions which cost 
£2.00. No experience is necessary, just turn up at 5:00pm-6:15pm on Monday 
3rd June and Monday 10th June and have some fun. Scan the QR code or email: 
queensnetballclubcrediton@gmail.com to book a place.  
 

Bag 2 School On 6th June, we will be having a Bag 2 School collection at Landscore. Bag 2 School 
are a company who take unwanted clothing and pay for the weight of what they collect. If you 
are thinking of having a spring clear out of clothes, please keep any of the following items in a bin 
liner ready for our collection on Thursday 6th June. Good quality items for RE-USE: 
 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s quality clothing 
 Lingerie, Socks, Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 
 Handbags/ Hats/ Bags/ Belts 
 

Crediton Library's half-term activities 
'Elmer' - Crediton Library will be celebrating Elmer Day with a children's craft and colouring on 
Saturday 25th May 10am-12pm. There will also be an Elmer Trail on that day and for the duration 
of the half term, where children can look for pictures of Elmer and his friends hidden around the 
library (with a prize of two packs of Disney Hero cards when they have all been found!). 
Print Workshop with ‘Double Elephant’ On Tuesday 28th May, Double Elephant artist, Simon 
Ripley, will be leading a two-hour workshop between 10am and 12pm where you can step into 
the magical world of printmaking. To book your place, pop into Crediton Library or call 01363 

772578 or email crediton.library@librariesunlimited.org.uk. The event has a subsidised cost of 
£3 per child. This event is brought to you with support from Mid Devon District Council's ‘Love 
Your Town’ Scheme (Vibrant Town Centres). 

https://www.chulmleigh.devon.sch.uk/
https://www.chulmleigh.devon.sch.uk/
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EYFS Eyesight Check 
All of our children in the 
Reception class will be 

having an eyesight 
check next Thursday, 

23rd May. If you do not 
want your child to be 

part of this, please 
contact the school 

office. 
 

Mid Devon Show Art Competition 
All of our children have been invited to 
enter the Mid Devon Show art 
competition. All entries need to be 
landscape on A4 paper and your name, 
year group and school must be put on 
the back. Year 5/6 children need to 
draw a ‘Wildlife on the Waterway’ 
picture, Year 3/4 children can draw 
anything under the heading ‘Rivers and 
Streams’, Years 1 & 2 are invited to 
decorate or colour a Kingfisher outline 
(which is available from the school 
office) and Reception children are 
invited to decorate or colour a Swan 
(also available from the school office). 
Entries may be handed into Mole Avon, 
emailed to 
office@middevonshow.co.uk  or taken 
along to the Mid Devon Show Office, 
Halberton, EX16 7AF by Thursday 27th 
June. 
Prizes for each category will be: 1st £20, 2nd £15, 3rd £10, 4th £5 and 2 x adult tickets to the show. 
The presentations of prizes will be made at the show on Saturday 27th July. As many entries as 
possible will be displayed in the Food and Drink Marquee on Show Day. 

Boniface Bash! On Sunday 9 June, The ‘Big Boniface Bash’ community fun day, organised by the 
Crediton Heart Project, will be held at Newcombes Meadow from 11am – 4pm to celebrate our 
Crediton saint, St. Boniface. There will be live music, food and lots of family fun so everyone is 
welcome. There will also be Saxon warriors there to try to prevent St Boniface from cutting down 
their sacred oak tree - there’s a story behind that! Greg Martin, the intrepid leader of the Saxon 
band, will be spending the afternoon of 22nd May at Landscore, introducing the children to the 
Saxon world and the story of their very own Saint Boniface.  

Crediton Town Football Club are running a holiday club for children from 5 to 14 on two days 
during the May half term (9:30am -3:30pm). Match Mania World Cup (30th May) provides a full 
day of small-sided-games. The day is full of fun and a chance to learn and improve your football 
skills and knowledge. Football Fever (31st May) The day will provide practices and small-sided-
games designed to improve your goal scoring or goal stopping. Each day costs £30 (or £25 for for 
the Early Bird offer) and you can book your tickets through this link: 
https://exetercct.org/courses-events/may-holiday-
clubs-crediton/  
 

Congratulations to all of our Crediton Rugby players 
who received their medals at the presentation evening 
last weekend. Olly Tyler, Matt Harris, Elliot Philips, 
Freddie Hubber, Flynn Doyle, Luke Beetlestone, Josh 
Axon, Harry Broome, Chrlie Tucker and Josh Tucker all 
play in the rugby team and have had a great year. A 
special well done must go to Harry and Josh who both 
received trophies for being the best at tackling this year. 
What a great team boys – well done to you all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@middevonshow.co.uk
https://exetercct.org/courses-events/may-holiday-clubs-crediton/
https://exetercct.org/courses-events/may-holiday-clubs-crediton/
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Further congratulations must go to all of our swimmers this week who have achieved 
multiple certificates. Summer Baker has received her STAnley level 5, Edie Clouston and 
Olivia Bee have both gained their 600 metre distance certificate, Jaxon Turagabeci has 
passed his Swim England level 2 award, Elsie Stoyle has gained her Angelfish level 3 and 
Ellie Salado Shimmin has passed her Goldfish level 2. What a fantastic achievement all 
round – very well done to you all. 

Congratulations also go to Oliver Clarke who was awarded the ‘Most Improved Player’ at 
Exeter Saracens rugby club presentation at the weekend, to Amelia Halsey who has been 
attending an art club outside of school and has painted this fabulous lion, to Hugo Carr 
who has passed his Level 1 acrobatics certificate and to Sylvie Bruni who has received her 
Level 2 acrobatics certificate. What a busy group you have all been – very well done! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Debbie Main   
 

 


